
League  looking  for  help  to
clean Zephyr Cove
The League to Save Lake Tahoe will be participating in the
Great Sierra River Cleanup on Sept. 21and will be hosting a
cleanup site at Zephyr Cove Beach.

During the first four years of the Great Sierra River Cleanup
more than 14,700 volunteers have joined together to remove
more than 550 tons of trash and recyclables from watersheds
throughout the Sierra Nevada.

This  effort,  in  partnership  with  the  California  Coastal
Cleanup Day, serves to promote good stewardship on all of our
waterways, from the source to the sea.

Preregistration online is requested, but not required.

The cleanup is from 9am-noon.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/09/league-looking-for-help-to-clean-zephyr-cove/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/09/league-looking-for-help-to-clean-zephyr-cove/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1B3OOq_VcoxpRCmUEX_8zJyM56k8kOsLt18la6dMOj7s/viewform

